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This week we were going to go their 
again but the war started and some 
people from Avdeevka asked us to 
take them in with their families at the 
AO (Awakening Orphanage).  We 
expect more refugees from Avdeevka 
church to come and live here at the 
AO.  Now we have 13 people.  Their 
stories are very sad. We gave some of 
Nichole's gifts to them too because 
they had need of these things. Her 
box came to us at  the proper time. 
These people took only warm clothes 
and documents from their homes - 
that's all. They are very grateful to 
Nichole for these gifts because when 
they run away from their homes they 
didn't think about hygiene items.  
Now they have them.  
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        P.O. Box 1461, Poulsbo, WA  98370              Website:  www.houseofhopecommunitycenters.com                          Phone: 360-779-7722 

 
House of Hope Community Centers is a 501(c)(3) charitable organization headquartered in Poulsbo, WA  

Remove this portion and mail with your next monthly contribution. 

  
Enclosed is my gift of $________ for the child I sponsor for the month of   [   ]  FEB   [   ]  MAR    [   ]  3 Months 

Child’s Name: ____________________________   Reference Number:  _______________________________  

Sponsor’s Name: ____________________ Phone ________________ Email ___________________________ 

 
Enclosed is my gift of $_________ for:  [   ]   Additional funds for Refugee Families   [   ]  Other  ___________ 

At Christmas time, Nichole, a 13 year old 
girl from Poulsbo, wrapped individual 
hygiene packages for the children at the 
Orphanage.  Below, are some pictures 
along with a letter from Lilya about what 
blessings those packs afforded.   

A week ago, we received Nichole's packages. As you may know 
from the news last week, the war in Ukraine started again. A few 
weeks ago, people from our church visited the church in the city of 
Avdeevka. We ministered to them because they do not have a Pastor.  
He moved with his family when the war started in 2014.  

We all thank this 
child of God who 
became an answer 
for the needs of our 
refugees and our 
children! 
                     Lilya 

 

  Making a difference in a child’s life . . .  


